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Mr. Greg Flint                                                                      April 13 2018 
Larry H Miller Hyundai 
9820 Coors Blvd NW 
Albuquerque, NM 87114 
 

Subject:  Authorization to Proceed for Larry H Miller (Revision 1) 

Ref:  Letter of Authorization # 3-17561 
Installed: 12” Storm Drain 
Location: NM 45 and NM 45 (Coors Bypass) milepost 21.5 
***Larry H Millar Real Estate is required to install this facility a minimum of 4 ft. below all 
NMDOT drainage structures.  No hand holes or manholes shall be placed in sidewalks or 
pedestrian paths ***  
 
Mr. Flint 
 
District Three Traffic Section This correspondence is to inform you that the NMDOT 
recognizes that the utility was installed with the Larry H. Miller commercial 
development expansion, and is currently capped and out of services. Considering this 
is a utility currently not in use the NMDOT shall not issue a permit for said utility. The 
NMDOT shall be notified prior to the utility being connected so that the utility can be 
evaluated against the utility permit process procedures. All NMDOT comments shall 
be addressed prior to utility hook up and issuance of utility permit. 
 
Please note that the fully executed utility permit will be returned to you as soon as we 
receive the required As-Built Plans and the Electronic File. These items are required 
within 30-thirty days of completion of your installation.  
 
You are required to notify Peter Kubiak via email: peter.kubiak@state.nm.us  by 
completing the attached Traffic Control/ Roadway Work Permit Form at least five 
(5) days in advance of construction. Upon receipt of an approved Traffic Control 
Permit you will have permission to enter the NMDOT Right of Way.  
 
Should you find it necessary to deviate from the proposed installation or approved 
TCP, any such deviation must have written approval by the District Three Office prior 
to proceeding with construction. All work performed must meet or exceed the 
NMDOT’s Standard Specifications for Highway and Bridge Construction, 2014 Edition. 
In addition to the above requirements: 

1) The Traffic Control Plan and all traffic control devices used by the owner and      
        Contractor must comply with Part VI of the Manual on Uniform Traffic      
        Control Devices (MUTCD) 2009.    
2) The utility owner and contractor shall abide by Section 12.0 through 12.5 of    

               the NMSH&TD Utilities Manual under General Utility Construction      
               Requirements. 
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If you have any questions please call me at (505)249-5718 or you can reach me by email:  
peter.kubiak@state.nm.us 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Peter Kubiak 
District Three Engineer Coordinator 
 

       cc: Nancy Perea, P.E. – District Three Traffic Engineer 
       cc: Timothy Trujillo, P.E – District Three Drainage Engineer 
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